
From: Chancellor, Sandra D - DNR 
Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2022 1:51 PM 
To: Schultz, Josie M - DNR 
Subject: Imogene's Cleaning Center 02-60-552193 
 
Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 
 
Hi Josie, 
 
Just in follow up to our call, Roger Dulmes is selling the business to someone who will continue to 
operate it as a dry cleaner.  I advised him to complete a new agent agreement with the buyer so that 
person would still be eligible to submit DERF claims.  He did also ask about how to transfer the 
responsibility of paying the quarterly license fees and I directed him to DOR to ask that question.   
 
Have a wonderful time off and a happy holiday season!  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Sandy Chancellor 

Grant Program Manager 

Forest Fire Protection/DERF/Well Compensation & Abandonment Grants 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

3911 Fish Hatchery Road 

Fitchburg, WI 53711 

Cellphone: 608-720-0122  

Fax: (608) 275-3338 

Email: sandra.chancellor@wisconsin.gov 
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